
 

Notice for Cancellation of Tender Bid e-Supportive Supervision 

 

Please refer to the EOI/tender document sale of the e- Supportive Supervision software on 17 

February 2022 (Thursday), published on the NHSRC website (www.nhsrcindia.org). The 

opening of prequalification come technical and financial bid was held virtually on dated 14th 

March 2022 to (Monday). 

 

This is to inform that the tender with the reference above, stands cancelled due to 

technical and administrative reasons.  
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